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1. The ATF has spent most of it’s time recently on the Safety & Security 
Report recommendations.  They have reviewed all sections for content 
and format.   They will review a final draft of the report at their 
December meeting. 
 
In addition, they will develop an outreach plan for getting resident 
feedback into the report before it is finalized. 
 

2. Demolition of the final 2 Birch Hill buildings is happening the week of 
November 30th.  All tenants moved out by the end of October.   The 
land will be rough graded and left as green space until further plans 
are finalized. 
 

3. Final statistics for those now living in Revival Ridge are as follows: 
 
Birch Hill = 5 
Allied Neighborhood = 18 
Other City of Madison Neighborhoods = 26  

 
     4.       At their meeting in December, Mark Olinger will provide an update on  
                Phase II planning for the Allied Drive neighborhood. 
 
     5.       At their January meeting, the ATF will hear a presentation from State  
               DOT on the proposed Verona Road reconstruction. 
 


